

October 30th, 2012

Mr. Angelo Mikrogiannakis Goslyn RGM P.O. Box 424 Aurora, Ontario L4G 3L5

Dear Angelo:

After installing the Goslyn Grease Recovery Device in the spring of 2012, St. Andrew's East has experienced a significant reduction in ongoing service costs. Included in these reductions are, no monthly pump out charges along with a 50% savings in septic services. The performance of our pipes and drains has greatly improved. With the elimination of previous chemical requirements I believe we will have paid for the entire cost of materials and installations within three years.

Sincerely

Bill MacWilliam Managing Director

MacWellian